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2017 Ask-A-Lawyer Day

News

4.14.17


The Young Lawyers Division of the North Carolina Bar Association is pleased to provide free legal

consultation to citizens through the annual Ask-A-Lawyer Day on Saturday, April 22, 2017. Co-

chairing this event is Attorney Sidney Minter, who has helped secure 7 locations across the State of

North Carolina where volunteer attorneys will be answering legal questions for members of the

public.

Attorneys will be available to answer questions at the following locations: Burlington, Burnsville,

Chapel Hill, Charlotte, Greensboro, Raleigh/Cary and Wilmington.

To learn more about this event and its locations, please click here.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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